SNOHOMISH COUNTY HAMS CLUB

MEETING MINUTES
November 27, 2010

Vice President Keith Jackson, AD7FT called the meeting to order at § AM.

Club Secretary, Paul Erickson — KD7EJI read minutes from the October meeting and they were
approved.

The treasurers report was read by secretary, Paul Erickson — KD7EJI and it was approved.

Introduction of members were made around the room.

Steve Burling — KJ7YL gave the tech committee report. The autopatch board was exchanged with Icom
and replaced. Some functionality was lost as autopatch can only connect to either the 2 meter or the

440, but not both at the same time.

Loren Hole KK7M gave a VE report. In September, 16 people were served, 8 earned Tech, and 5
General class licenses.

Frank Dolan, N7WUB gave the mentoring committee report. Jamboree on the air was mentored at a
couple of different Boy Scout troups by club members.

Dave Cornell — WILD gave a field day report and noted that the club is listed in the December QST on
page 73. The club earned close to 3000 points which was a marked increase in contacts over past years
of participation.

For the mentoring committee John Zingheim — KI7PY mentioned that mentoring requests can be sent
to KI7PY @yahoo.com

There was no EMCOM/ARES report. The ARES monthly meeting be at 7PM on the first Wednesday
of the month. The ARES net occurs Tuesday at 8:30 PM on 444.975 or 145.390 with a PL of 123.
Grant Hopper mentioned that Emergency Communications classes would be offered October 29-31.

Frank Remmington — K7GSE gave the DX report. Bands were reported to be fairly good, with mention
of DX active from Cayman Islands and Cameroon.

Keith Jackson, AD7FT reminded people that the Christmas Party was to be held in just a couple of
weeks, and there would be no December meeting, other then the Party.

Jess Ray gave a nominating committee report that nominees included:
President, Keith Jackson

Vice President, Vicki Hopper

Secretary, Paul Erickson

Treasurer, Pam Snook


mailto:KI7PY@yahoo.com

There was mention of the club's participation with the Boy Scouts Jamboree on the air.
Also the status of the club's website was brought up with some discussion.

A board meeting was scheduled for December 8, 2010, 7PM at the home of Jess Ray.

The meeting was adjourned by Vice President Keith Jackson at 8:43 AM



